
 

 
        
  

   Wednesday 22nd November, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
5A and 5S’s WONDERFUL WORK SHOWCASE! 
 
 
Thursday 30th November  
 
Year 5 have worked incredibly hard this term and have produced some excellent 
writing, maths, science, art and geography work they would love to share with you.  
 
You are invited to pop in, from 9:00 am until 9:30 am, to have a look at your child’s work 
and discuss it with them.   
 
Please note that access to 5A and 5S is via the staircase to the right of reception. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Smith and Miss Abid 


